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I strongly oppose SB1583. The educational materials in our local school and school 

library should be left up to our local school board. The school board is elected by us 

and reflect the values of our local community. Decisions made further and further 

from our community make it difficult for the people to hold someone accountable and 

to make changes. Far removed decision makers won't pay the price for our children 

who have seen or heard inappropriate pictures or words because of indecent books 

in the school library. I urge you to NOT pass this bill and let the local school board 

make these decisions. Thank you for your time. 

 


